
  
I am writing to express my support for Legistar I.D. 19279 on the agenda for the July 26, 2010 Plan 

Commission Meeting. 
  
Both Richard Wilberg of American Family and representatives of Erin's Snug Irish Pub & Restaurant have 

met with me regarding their request for a conditional use for an accessory off-site parking lot adjacent to 
their business.  The additional lot will eliminate the problem of patrons trying to find parking at peak 

business times.  I recommend approval of this conditional use request. 
  
If anyone has any questions or comments, please contact me. 
  
Joe Clausius 
District 17 Alder 
608-244-5066  
 


